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Unfortunately Art Projects for Schools have just informed us that their new online facility for Christmas Card orders has been unable to cope with demand. Therefore, they are reverting to the traditional offline ordering system this year.

The following ordering procedure will now apply:

· All pupils will shortly receive a paper order form. Parents should complete their order using the paper order form and stick this to the back of their child's artwork, together with the existing online order form.

· Parents should return their child's artwork to school by Tuesday 15th November (not 9th November as previously required) together with payment (cheque or cash). Cheques should be made payable to King’s Park PTA.

· Unfortunately personalised greetings will not now be available, but the family discount will still apply.

· The original estimated date for return of the printed Christmas cards of 30th November remains unchanged.
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